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Weekly Bulletin 
The deadline for our Family Art Exhibition 

has been extended to Friday 7
th
 May. We 

would like you to work as a family to cre-

ate an artistic masterpiece with the theme 

‘Summer’. 

You can create this however you like, us-

ing whatever you like, be creative! Please 

make sure it is A3 size or the bigger the 

better! 

Please bring your entries to school for the 

exhibition. 

The winner will receive a special prize! 

Now that the sun is coming out, 

please make sure your child has 

put sun cream on before coming 

to school.  

Children are allowed to wear a 

hat or a cap, and they can also 

bring in a bottle of 

water. Please 

make sure any 

water bottles and 

hats are clearly 

labelled. 

Please make sure you are regularly  

accessing Parent Pay to keep up to 

date with communication from 

school. Please also make sure all 

phone numbers and emails are up 

to date, as we are now  paperless.   

 

World Earth Day: 

‘Earth Day was a 

huge success at 

Darnhall. All clas-

ses took part in a 

whole range of fun and informative 

activities. I won’t spoil the surprise 

and tell you now because they are 

going to be part of an amazing digi-

tal display created by Winsford 

Town Council. Let’s just say I think 

there will be a  few children cam-

paigning for less plastic pollution!’ 

Mrs Edwards, Year 3 Otters 

  We are currently planning our end of year celebrations for the Year 6 class. 



This week, Morrison’s launched 'Seeds of 

Hope'.  As part of this, they will be giving 

away 2.5 million packets of sunflower 

seeds to their customers and local  

communities throughout the week to help 

plant in hope for a brighter future. 

  

Thank you to Carla (Morrison's Community 

Champion) who delivered packs of  

sunflower seeds for all children at our 

school today. Next week, these will be giv-

en to the children to take home to plant. 

From September 2021, we will be making some 

changes to our current school PE kit.  

These changes will include:  

* Changing from a white P.E T-shirt to a pale blue T-

shirt with the Darnhall logo. 

* Offering the option of a navy skort (shorts which 

look like a skirt), as well as navy shorts, navy leg-

gings or navy jogging bottoms with the Darnhall 

logo. 

We will be giving every child, who will be in years 1 - 

6 from September 2021, a free PE kit which will 

consist of 1 pale blue T-shirt with the Darnhall logo, 

and 1 item to accompany this (skort, shorts, leggings 

or jogging bottoms with the Darnhall logo). 

Our very special outdoor learning hoody! 

Every child from Reception to Year 6, and all staff, 

will be given one free in September thanks to lots 

of grant applications and funding bids. 

We will let you know when you can collect ready 

for September.  


